
ANGEL TREE UPDATE 
 
Our participation in Angel Tree (purchasing Christmas gifts for children whose parents are incarcerated, 
on their behalf) is well underway. Gifts must be turned into the sanctuary on Sundays, or the office by NO 
LATER THAN SUNDAY, DEC. 1st. 
 
The next activity we will have is GIFT WRAPPING right after church on Sunday, Dec. 8th. All are 
welcome to help. Meet us upstairs in H-232 after church until approximately 1 pm - 1:30. How long it 
takes depends on how many volunteers show up! 
 
The next activity will be to DELIVER the gifts. This is the best part. We have 25 caregivers to go to. 
Destinations are grouped by zip code, so you won't be driving all over the valley. Let Judy Wingert 
(judywingert@gmail.com  520-909-4404) know if you can pick up family gift bags right after church 
Sunday, Dec. 15th and deliver gifts by Dec. 22nd. 
 
Thanks, Catalina, for your generosity. – Judy Wingert 
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